
Message from PTA

Thank you to everyone who came out last night for our last Bingo for Books of the year! We want
to thank Ms. Green for always putting on such great family events for our students. Keep an eye
out for our upcoming Book Swap!

Please join us for our last PTA meeting of the year on Tuesday at 9:15. Mr. Fry, Bath Elementary
School Principal, will be our guest speaker. We will also be presenting our proposed budget and



slate of officers for the 2024-2025 school year. We hope to see you there! Thanks and have a great
long weekend!
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